
Tarpon Springs Artist Asoc.                                          September 7,2012

Meeting called to order by President Heather Risley at 1:30 PM. Heather welcomed  
members back.  Patsy Renz still out of State, so Heather quickly read her Report.  
Patsy asked for news to be in by September 18 to get into Newsletter.    
Jane Lawson reported on Demo’s and up coming Workshops.  To date: Portraits by Jim 
Throne, followed by Workshop at Crystal Beach the Thursday after Demo if available.
November will be Suzanne Natzke on Pouring.  Workshop will be available.
Paint-outs will continue on Fridays after October meeting.
Chris Tagares sent sympathy card, along with $25.00 donation to Marilyn Martsolf ‘s 
Church.
Venues: Kathy Rabold reported Plaka Restaurant is full until May.
               Trish Gregory: library, n/a 
                Sharon Chandler: Capitol Bank filled through March/April                      
                Yiota Theofanus; Not present, Jane Lawson currently hanging there.
Heather has paperwork in back of Room for Sign-up for Performing Arts.  Need 
Photography for November / December.
Paint and Photo needs Volunteers.  Paperwork in back of room for sign-up
NEW: Quick-Draw.  Two hours on Saturday@ Craig Park.High School Students are 
invited.
Members who brought in their Summer Art work spoke about the process in their 
particular piece. Everyone enjoyed having the thought processes and techniques.
Ann Clark spoke about upcoming trip to Florida Watercolor Society Annual Event in 
Orlando, Thursday, September 13, through 16.
Danielle Smythe (City Rec) reported on Painted Chair event called “Hot Seat”. Last year 
made over $4000.00 for needy families. They are “Going public”, and need supplies, to 
benifit Summer Camp Program and Scholorship for a brain damaged young boy. Mainly  
paint brushes, and paint.  Channel 13, will film the event on Thursdays and Fridays at 
Craig Park, 5:30 PM November 9, thru October 11. 
Refreshments were served with Birthday Cake supplied by the Birthday girl, Kathy 
Rabold. It was delicious! Thank you Kathy, and many more! Meeting adjourned at 1:30 
PM.
Respectfully submitted by Ann Clark, Secretary  


